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Since Spring term we 

have been using Forest 

School as part of our 

lunchtime play provision. 

There have been good days and bad 

(weather wise!) but the children 

certainly don’t care what the weather 

is doing. This week the Reception 

children joined the rest of the school 

children at forest school for 

lunchtime. They have really been 

enjoying themselves. 

 
 

 
 
 

Well done stars of the week and 
team player penguins! 

 

 
 

A big thank you to 
volunteers from 
DEFRA who, with 

the help of the children, have 
been working hard stripping 
leaves from willow to make 
into a den. The children are 

going to have great fun 
playing at Forest School with 

this new addition.  

Book your Colour Run Tickets here: http://www.tinyurl.com/lscolour 

For details see the page below! 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
http://www.tinyurl.com/lscolour
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It's back! Our feel good fun run is back—and tickets are selling  

already! Run through a rainbow of colour...Get messy...Have fun! 
  

After the run, celebrate the end of term with our summer fair, 
which will have plenty of stalls to keep you entertained when you 

are not running! 
  

Tickets for the run are on sale now! We had amazing feedback 
from last year's event and can't wait to see you all there again this 

year. So don't miss out, book your tickets online at http://
www.tinyurl.com/lscolour 

  
Find more information about the Colour Run on our Facebook page 
under 'Notes' at https://www.facebook.com/LadysmithSchoolsPtfa 

 
 
 

“So excited this 

event is running 

again, my kids 

and I had such a 

great time this 

 
 
 

Parents of nursery children are invited to join them at the Garden Party on Wednesday 10th July 
at 2.30 pm. Refreshments will be on sale. You will also have a chance to enjoy the Forest 
School space with your children before they gather to perform for you in a celebration of 

summer. 
You can sign-in at the Pretoria Road gate (at the far end by the Forest School) 

 
 
 

Starting at 2pm on Thursday 11th July, please join us, via Pretoria Road, at Forest School to hear 
the children's wonderful singing. They can then be signed out by their adult to enjoy Forest 

School. Here you will have the opportunity to buy refreshments and purchase a tea towel with 
the children's self portraits, along with fruit winders. We kindly ask for cake donations to be 

brought to school in the morning. Money raised from the event will contribute towards improv-
ing the school environment. We hope to see you there! 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net
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Nursery Garden Party 
Wednesday 10th July 2019 

 

Reception Garden Party 
Thursday 11th July 2019 

2pm Forest School 
 

Colour Run & Summer Fair 
Friday 12th July 

Junior School 3:30pm 
 

Year Two Leavers Performance 
Tuesday 16th July 2019 

2:15pm 

 

 
 

Year Two Leavers Performance 
Wednesday 17th July 2019 

9:30am 
 

Year 2 Disco 
Wednesday 17th July 2019 

School Hall 5pm 
 

Last Day of Term 
Friday 19th July 2019 

Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed  

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net

